An Equal Opportunity Employer Phone: 296-2428

STATE OF MINNESOTA
MUNICIPAL BOARD

Suite 165 Metro Square
7th & Robert Streets
St. Paul, Minnesota 55101

March 30, 1979

Mr. Wallace I. Peterson, Clerk
City Hall
Buffalo, Minnesota 55313
RE: Docket Number 0OA-108-10 Ordinance Number 19.14

City of Buffalo

Dear Mr. Peterson:

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the.
above ordinance and filing fee in accordance w1th Minnesota Statutes,
Chapter 414, and the Rules of Procedure.

According to law, this annexation ordinance must be filed with the
Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary of State and the Municipal Board.
(Since the ordinance has already been filed with the Municipal Board,
no additional copies are required.)

The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance is approved
by the Board, which is the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

MUNICIPAL BOARD

Patricia D. Lundy
Assistant Executiveé Director
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cc: Secretary of State
County Auditor
Township
Attorneyv Kim Johnson
Municipality
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